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Abstract: This liaison statement seeks clarification about the withdrawal of IEEE Std 

802.1D-2004. 

This liaison answers IEEE802.1-20201222. 

ITU-T Study Group 11 thanks IEEE 802.1 for the liaison statement (IEEE802.1-20201222) 

highlighting your intention to withdraw IEEE Std 802.1D-2004. ITU-T SG11 has no objection. 

However, we would appreciate if you could clarify whether the withdrawn standard remains 

available. If so, SG11 will not make any change for the current version of ITU-T Q.4043 which takes 

IEEE Std 802.1D-2004 as a reference. It might be revised at a later stage, once more inputs are 

received. 

ITU-T Study Group 11 looks forward to receiving the reply from IEEE 802.1. 

___________________ 
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